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THE PRESIDENT

OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

15 December 2017

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 30 November 2017, in which I invited Member
States and stakeholders to participate in the third informal interactive multi-
stakeholder hearing of the preparatory process of the global compact for safe,
orderly and regular migration, I am pleased to enclose herewith an updated
agenda for the hearing.

The third informal interactive multi-stakeholder hearing will take place on
18 December 2017 in the Trusteeship Council Chamber at the United Nations
Headquarters in New York.

I encourage representatives of Member States to participate in the hearing.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

‘ / Miroslav Laj¢ak

To all Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




